
  

  

 

 

The following sad news was just received from Golden Eagles member Sean Heath regarding the last flight West of 

former Continental pilot Mike Hall. Sean`s email and a note from Mike`s wife Jane are posted below.  

The Golden Eagles sends its condolences to Mike`s family and wishes him Godspeed on his final flight West.  

 

While Mike was not a Golden Eagles member, we are providing this notice of his last flight West as a courtesy to his 

memory, to his family and friends and to those of our members who may have known and flown him during their 

careers. 

 

Additional information will be provided as it is received.  

  

 

Dave: I just heard from Jane Hall, Mike‘s wife, that Mike passed away yesterday. Mike was an Army Ranger and a 

Legacy Continental 777 First Officer. Mike was 60 years old and is survived by his wife and two sons.   

Sean 

Subject: Sad News 

 

It's with great sadness that I'm writing this to let you know that Michael died peacefully yesterday. Thankfully he was at 

home with us all.  We'll miss him terribly.  Per Michael's wishes there will not be any services but we are planning a 

celebration of his life and will let you know the details. 

 

Love Jane  

x 

 

  



 

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles Email Liaison 

davebnewell@gmail.com 
  

 

Copyright © 2018 GoldenEagles Retiree Association, All rights reserved. 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list 

 

 
  

 

https://thegoldeneagles.us15.list-manage.com/profile?u=9a71b2c87cb8be06c3ba0299d&id=5699ee026d&e=%5bUNIQID%5d
https://thegoldeneagles.us15.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=9a71b2c87cb8be06c3ba0299d&id=5699ee026d&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=ba31a6ff2a
http://www.mailchimp.com/monkey-rewards/?utm_source=freemium_newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=monkey_rewards&aid=9a71b2c87cb8be06c3ba0299d&afl=1

